
  The Readington Township Board of Education announces an open 
seat on the board.  Interested and eligible candidates are invited to 
apply in writing to the Board Secretary by Friday, October 24 for a 
possible interview with the Board of Education at their open public 
meeting on Tuesday, November 11. 
 

 
Please send letter of interest and resume to: 

 
Mrs. Steffi-Jo DeCasas, Board Secretary 

Readington Township School District 
52 Readington Road 

P.O. Box 807 
Whitehouse Station, NJ  08889 
sdecasas@readington.k12.nj.us 

 
 

Qualification for school board membership includes: 
 Be able to read and write  

 Hold U.S. citizenship and one year’s residency in the school district  

 Have no interest in any contract with, or claim against, the board  
 Not hold office as mayor or member of the municipal governing body or, 

in the case of county school districts, the county governing body  
 Be registered to vote in the district 
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